February 8th, 1927,

7 g

"e Ds Lighthall, Esqe, LL.D.,
54 Royal Insurance Fuilding,
2 Place d'Armes,

Kontreal,

Dear Dr, Lighthall:-

I have your letter of yesterday
with reference to the two Wolfe pistols. Your

letter reads "epistles”, but I take it this is

simply a stenographic error,

I am interested in obtaining
these pistols for the McCord Museum, but to what
extent I am not prepared to say. I think if we
could get them for 21,000, we ought to take them,
hard up as we ars. They may be worth to some
collectors the 5,000 asked, but that amount is
altogether beyond our capacity. You continue your
negotiations with tne lady =2ndi let me know the
result before coming to any final settlement.

The Nuseum is greatly indebted

to you for your interest in this matter.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




